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Chicks  Meerkats 97.93% 

Butterflies 98.57% Leopards 100% 

Ladybirds 99.64% Panthers 96.56% 

Dolphins 99.35% Foxes 97.93% 

Penguins 97.67% Wolves 94.67% 

Kangaroos 95.86% Lions 98.67% 

Koalas 98.33% Tigers 99.33% 

Giraffes 97.86%   

 

WINNERS

Weekly Attendance 

Friday 7th March 2025 

 

` 

Fantastic Attendance! 
Whole school attendance 

this week is:   

  

 

Well Done everyone! 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Beef Burger 
Sweet & Sour 

Pork Noodles 

Roast Chicken & 

Yorkshire Pudding 

Creamy Mac 

& Cheese 
Fish Star  

Lentil & Veg 

Burger 
Quorn Dippers 

Roast Veg Loaf & 

Yorkshire Pudding 

Vegetable 

Korma 

Pizza 

Pinwheel  

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 
Jacket Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches 

 

Leopards 

 

 

 
Easter Bonnet Parade 

Children are invited to make an 
Easter bonnet at home and bring 
them into school to wear for an 

Easter bonnet parade on 
Thursday 3rd April! 

Decorate an Egg 
Children are invited to decorate 
an egg at home and bring this 
into school on the days below: 

Wednesday 2nd April and 
Thursday 3rd April 2025  

Prizes will be given to all children 
who take part in bringing in a 

decorated egg! 

Eid Party at Adelaide 

A reminder to all parents and carers 

that school will be closed to all 

students on Monday 31st March for a 

staff training day. 

We will reopen on Tuesday 1st April 

with a special Eid party to celebrate 

together! 

Children are welcome to come in 

their own clothes or party outfits and 

there will be smacks music and 

dancing for everyone to enjoy. 

Please note that any absence on this 

day will be marked as unauthorised. 

 

 

Parents Evening 

Our Parents Evening is on Tuesday 

25th and Wednesday 26th March 

2025. A link will be sent out on 

Friday evening. Please make    

sure to book your appointments 

online. Thank you 

School Office Opening Hours 

Just a reminder that the school 

office opening hours are: 

8am-4pm Monday -Thursday 

8am-3.30pm on Friday 

Please try to ring/visit within       

these hours. Thank you 

 

Plastic Bottle Caps 

Just a reminder to keep saving any 

plastic bottle caps at home and 

bring them to school.  

 

This collection helps with recycling 

and protecting the environment, so 

every bottle cap counts! We’re 

excited to see how many we can 

collect together! 

  .                     Bike Donation 

R-evolution are donating 30 bikes for 

children in Year 1 to Year 3.  

 

Parents will be informed if they will be 

allocated a bike. The children will be 

measured for helmets and will receive 

a bike, lights and a helmet on Friday 

next week. 

We look forward to a fun-filled 

day of celebration with all of 

our students! 

Parents will be informed if they 

will be allocated a bike. The 

children will be measured for 

helmets and will receive a 

bike, lights and a helmet on 

Friday next week. 

mailto:adelaideprimary.org.uk


 

 

` 

3 Adelaide 
NewsNews 

Adelaide 

News .                    . Website: adelaideprimary.org.uk                   Tel: 01482 223753                  Email: admin@adelaide.het.academy 

`   

 

`` 

Day 2025
World Book World Book 
Day 2025

Attention Year 4/5/6 Parents! 

For the second half of the Spring Term, our parent 

workshops are going to focus on our PSHE 

curriculum, particularly the Relationships and Sex 

education aspect, ahead of these lessons being 

delivered in class during the Summer Term.    

We are looking forward to seeing you there. 

https://forms.office.com/e/HZePxAnqd7 

Monday 10th 

March 2.30pm  

Relationships and Sex Education: 

The curriculum in Year 4  

Monday 17th 

March 2.30pm  

Relationships and Sex Education: 

The curriculum in Year 5  

Monday 24th 

March 2.30pm  

Relationships and Sex Education: 

The curriculum in Year 6  

To attend one of the workshops, please phone       

or email  the school office to book a place. 

 

 

Goodbye, Chicks! 

After an amazing time watching out 

chick’s hatch, learning about them and 

giving them lots of cuddles, it’s now time 

to say goodbye. The chicks will be 

leaving us today. Thank you to everyone 

who helped take care of them! 

at Adelaideat Adelaide
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